WOMEN'S MINISTRY



The women's ministry began with a bang this fall! I began a new online Bible study with our female coaches and coaches' wives.

The Lord opened the door

for this study and the online group grew from 35 to 75 women that are currently going through the study.

This fall I also began a weekly Bible study with the UNA Volleyball team as well as a monthly Bible study with the Athens High Softball







team.

In October we had our Aspire event with over 225 in attendance. We had eight recorded decisions for Christ that night and thanks to the Gideons, everyone in attendance received a Bible.

It's such a blessing to serve the ladies of our community. Our next Behind the Bench event for our



Coaches' Wives is December 10th at Java Jaay's with Autumn Dilbeck as our guest speaker.

Your continued support is what makes this ministry happen, so thank you. Thank you for partnering with us in the ministry of the gospel so that together we can engage, equip, and empower our coaches and athletes to know, love, and live boldly for Christ.

Blessings in Christ,

Micole

LEGACY IMPACT PARTNER LUNCHEON









This year marked the fifth year of the Legacy Impact Funding Campaign program, which is a program for business partners to help sustain the ministry by giving once a year and individuals to give monthly, then stay connected to the ministry throughout the year.

To celebrate our Legacy Impact Partners, a luncheon was held at First Metro Bank, November 6th.

Bob Martin, Board Chairman, welcomed everyone and introduc-



ed Board Member, Mark Pyle, to emcee the event.

Guest speakers included Coach Bob White, UNA Head Volleyball Coach and UNA volleyball players, Breylee Linder, and MacKenzie O'Loughlin.

Also speaking were Coach Bryan Haddock, Central High School Huddle Coach; and Riley Pyron, Hannah McNeese, and Brooks Junkin, Student Leadership Team Members from Marion County High School.

Scott Tarver, Area Director, shared that during the 2018/2019 School Year we had 772 decisions for Christ; an average of 6,606 students/athletes attend monthly Huddles; 421 sport specific/community activities with 21,873 coaches/students attending; and 870 Bibles were given to Coaches and athletes.